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Welcome to Central Christian University! 

On behalf of the entire staff, I want you to know we are glad you will be attending CCU 
and are excited for your arrival. I am looking forward to meeting you and your family. 
Professors are getting ready for classes; exciting activities and conferences are in place 
for this year; and we are eager to get started. If you should have any additional 
questions, please feel free to call upon our staff. They are ready and willing to help you 
and your family with any questions you may have. 

See you soon! 

Cordially, 

Dr. Juan Carlos Amesty
President


